
State
Spotlight

Series

The Improving Outcomes for Child and
Youth Victims of Human Trafficking
grant program supports state and

tribal responses for children and youth
victims of trafficking. This program is

funded by the Office for Victims of
Crime at the Department of Justice.  

Learn more at www.facebook.com/
improvingoutcomesTTA 

Oregon
Trafficking Intervention and
Response Program (TRIP)

WHAT IS 
IMPROVING
OUTCOMES?

The Oregon team developed a crisis and non-crisis
response protocol for urban, rural, and tribal
communities. The strength of Oregon’s model
response protocol hinges on the structure and
flexibility it provides for each county or community
to tailor their protocol to maximize local strengths
and overcome local challenges. Oregon piloted the
protocol in multiple counties to obtain local
perspective and input on the unique needs of
different regions and jurisdictions within the state.

OREGON
PROGRAM HIGHLIGHTS

Developing response protocols

Increasing victim identification

The Oregon Department of Justice (DOJ)
has been successful in (1) mandating all

state agencies to complete annual
trainings on human trafficking awareness
and identification, (2) mandating youth-

serving agencies to conduct human
trafficking screening for all children at
intake, (3) creating and implementing a
crisis and non-crisis response protocol,

and (4) creating and implementing
human trafficking training. 

For their Improving Outcomes program,  
Oregon identified a need to establish a
unified awareness and training strategy
for the state’s anti-trafficking response.

Connect with us to 
learn more about this

project!

Improving Outcomes TTA
improvingoutcomesTTA@rti.org

Oregon
Amanda Swanson

amanda.swanson@doj.state.or.us

The Oregon team has built capacity to generate
ethical, victim-centered, trauma-informed
processes, trainings, and tools designed to support
effective identification and response to child and
youth trafficking. The Improving Outcomes grant
created a foundation for a sustainable statewide
human trafficking approach. Improving Outcomes
grant activities positioned the Oregon DOJ as the
lead state agency advancing a statewide anti-
trafficking agenda. They provided

 recommendations to the
state legislature, resulting in
funded legislative mandates
requiring annual human
trafficking awareness and
identification trainings for all
state agencies. 
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